
                                                                                                                Date: 2018 May 18

To,
 The Editor in chief
Asian Journal of Medical Sciences

Dear Editor, 

We would like to submit the enclosed manuscript "Cataract surgical quality & cost in a hill region of Western Nepal: comparing outreach eye camp with base hospital " for your consideration for publication in Asian Journal of Medical Sciences. The manuscript has been approved all the authors and has never been published, or under the consideration for publication elsewhere.

                                                    Thanking You

Yours Sincerely,
Dr Laxmi Devi  Manandhar 


